
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

 
COALITION BOARD 

 
SOUTHERN NEVADA REGIONAL PLANNING COALITION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a meeting of the Southern 
Nevada Regional Planning Coalition Board, which was scheduled for 
Tuesday, August 27, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
The next Coalition Board meeting is scheduled for November 26, 
2024, at 4:00 p.m. in the Clark County Commission Chambers 
located at 500 S. Grand Central Parkway. 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION POSTING LOCATIONS 

 
This cancellation has been properly noticed and posted online at https://www.snrpc.org/agendas-
minutes  and at https://notice.nv.gov, and at the Clark County Government Center, 500 South Grand 
Central Parkway, Las Vegas, Nevada (Principal Office). 

For any questions contact Cindy Horschmann at (702) 455-4183 or email  
SNRPC@clarkcountynv.gov 
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